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May 16, 2019
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut St, Suite 102
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA
19103

To whom it may concern, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I affirm that the STARS 2.1 submission completed by Selkirk College has been reviewed in full and all concerns and inconsistencies have been addressed.

Sincerely, 

Pauline de Grandpre
Campus Manager
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